
February 5-9, 2024

Welcome to Spirit Week! I am looking forward to seeing the kids all dressed up this week!
Here are notes for the week:

★ Reminders:
○ This quarter we are supporting Richland Center. We have chapel every

Monday. Thank you for those who have been supporting our mission!
○ Keep filling out your worship attendance sheets in your red folder.
○ There is no school next Thursday-Friday, February 15-16.

★ Pup Pup Cuddles
○ Thank you Lucca for taking care of Pup Pup this weekend.

★ Blank Math Fact Calendars
○ These will be going home starting in February.
○ You can use the flashcards that the kids have in their baggies or anything

you have at home. There are also phone apps that allow kids to do
flashcards.

★ Book Bingo
○ Since we are starting math fact calendars, we will no longer be doing bingo.

In order to move the car on the reading road challenge map, I will be
checking the kids nightly reading sheets. If it is signed, they will get to move
the car one.

★ Valentine’s Day
○ If the kids would like to bring in valentines cards or treats, we are doing that

next Wednesday, February 14th.
★ Here’s what we will be learning this week:

○ Science we will study animals and their structures.
○ Math we will talk about groupings of 10, fractions, telling time to the half

hours, and adding 10 to a number.
○ Christ Light we will learn about the judges Gideon and Samson.
○ Superkids we will learn vowel pairs AI and OA, write a friendly letter, write an

opinion with support, and work on memory words.
○ Music we will start with boomwhackers.
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